November PAC meeting

April, 2017

Attendance:

Lea Ault Hanif Virani Susie Song

Shaleena Seraj Rup Kang Melissa Cheevers

Jacquie Lavoie Juliet Dong Tracy McLeod

Cristal Egan Connie Kwan Alison Scarlett

Tze-Wo Leung Jessie Chen

1. Motion to pass March minutes.

-Motion to pass: Cristal Egan, Melissa Cheevers to second.

2. Motion to pass March financials

drummer workshop spring festival made money spending cut of for May 1st set this year

Motion to Pass: Melissa Cheevers Karen to second.

Motion to increase PAC bank fees by \$30

Motion to Pass: Juliet Melissa Cheevers to second.

Motion to increase Traffic by \$70.

Motion to Pass: Karen and Schelena.

- Update from Admin:
- mixed reviews on drum workshop
- thanks for book fair champions. Less profits than in the past. Possibly change timeline with teacher reporting system. Possibly the fall.

- Save the Date: Climate soirée. Thursday May 24th. Each class will be doing something on the environment.
- Welcome to teacher Flemming, Pascal, Marc G.

- Big One at 2, May 3rd, Practicing to release some students. Asking 20
 parents to participate in this. There is a form to release child that each
 parent will fill out and have. IT indicates who can pick up your child in the
 event of an emergency.
- Track and Field coming along
- Quebec students hosting in May
- Parent Student conferences

Update on Technology

plan to purchase 2 laptops. 2 teachers will test them, we will buy 2 different kinds of computers and test. Then a meeting will happen in May and make decisions then. Goal is everything purchased by June so its ready to go for next year. Laptops to replace desktops. Top up the laptop carts.

Update on Noon Hour Programs:

- We have found parents who will do the NHP for 2018-2019
- We need to renew the software for hot lunch.

Upcoming dates:

-Next Pac meeting May 8th UR Strong - sold out

- 7. Reporting system feedback workshop
- its about suggestions moving forward with the new reporting systems.

- discussions around what the new curriculum means and how many parents are very confused about it.
- Pilot program to continue next year.
- There was questions on each table and the parents went around and answered them as a group. Feedback will be compiled and shared with VSB.